Tewksbury Public Schools



Academic Year 2024/2025

Dear Grade 4 Families,

Welcome back to school! We hope you enjoyed a healthy and restful summer. As you prepare for your return to school, we have compiled a list of supplies that would be helpful for you to begin the school year. We know we may be early, but when you are doing your "Back to School" shopping, we thought these suggestions would be helpful. Your child's teacher may also send home a teacher specific list that will include many of these items.

1 single subject, composition notebook highlighters soft-sided, zippered pencil bag 1 durable folder Scissors glue sticks ½ Inch Binder

crayons/colored pencils dry erase markers pencils (sharpened) Kleenex/Clorox wipes Wired Headphones Wired Computer Mouse

Please do NOT send in mechanical pencils or pens, and all students need sharpened pencils at all times in class!!

- → All students need sharpened pencils for the first day of school
- → It is strongly suggested that you sharpen pencils at home.
- → Please label ALL items (including pencils) in permanent marker.

Please practice your math facts, as this will give you a head start when you return. Enjoy your summer. We look forward to seeing you in August!

Sincerely, The Grade 4 Team